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Chelsea Education Foundation Call for Proposals:  2017 

September 13th, 2017  
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
The Chelsea Education Foundation is pleased to announce its Call for Proposals 
for our 2017 Grant Program. Applications will be accepted beginning Friday, 
September 15th and continuing through Monday, October 16th, with decision 
letters to be sent to applicants during the first two weeks of November.  
 

The Chelsea Education Foundation Grant Program supports the Chelsea School 
District and other nonprofit/tax-exempt organizations that enrich the educational 
experiences of Chelsea residents.  Since 1990, the Chelsea Education 
Foundation has awarded over $300,000 in grants to support educational 
opportunities for students of all ages. In 2016, over $19,000 in disbursements 
were awarded to 22 proposals.  
 

Thanks to the generous support of the community through donations and 
participation in fundraising efforts such as the CEF Gala, we anticipate another 
successful year of funding for grant proposals.  
 

More information concerning grant applications, including application guidelines 
and the Grant Application Form,, can be found on the Chelsea Education 
Foundation website:  grants@chelseaeducationfoundation.org 
 
Additional questions or concerns can be directed to myself or the officers of the 
Chelsea Education Foundation using the contact information found on this letter 
and on the Foundation website.  
 
On behalf of the Grant Committee and the Board of Trustees,  
 
Susan Whitelaw,  Ph.D. 
Grants Committee Chair 
Chelsea Education Foundation grants@chelseaeducationfoundation.org  
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